
 

 

June 8, 2017 

 
Oregon Legislature 
House Committee on Rules 
Senator Peter Courtney 
Representative Tina Koltek 
 
 

I strongly oppose HB 3464!   

It is disheartening  to me  that  Gov. Brown  and Attorney General Rosenblum 

would request this legislation that defies the law and gives illegal aliens more  rights in 

Oregon.   

By declaring this bill  an emergency it circumvents the 90 day delay that allows 

Oregonians to challenge the legislation.  Oregon has a serious problem with overuse of 

"emergency" designations on bills which appears to thwart the ability of citizens of 

Oregon to have a say on the laws/rules of Oregon. 

Having one party rule (Govenor, House and Senate) does a great dis-service to this 

wonderful state.  To the people of Oregon, pay attention when voting, one party rule is 

bias & unfair and many people are not represented.  

It appears the legislative "Term Limits" initiave sponsored by Dr. Bud Pierce is on its 

way to the 2018 ballot. I support this idea in order to clear out the one-way thinking in 

the Oregon Legislature.  

Final comment, the timing of entering this bill into the 2017 session and moving it 

forward in a  few days is quite remarkable.  This is an anomaly. 

HB 3364 is simply wrong at every turn.  VOTE NO on behalf  all  legal residents of 

Oregon. 

K. Rogers 
Marion County, Oregon 
 

 


